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Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: June 2016 

Re: Athletic Director Report June 2016 

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

What a fun year this past year has been for Homedale Athletics as a whole.  We have many things to 
be proud of as an athletic department.  As you all know our softball team won their third state 
championship in four years.  The baseball team had their best season since entering the 3A ranks, 
losing in the state championship game to Fruitland.   

Summer workouts have officially started for all sports.  Currently the weight room is open two times per 
day (7-9am & 5-7pm) to give all of our athletes the opportunity to lift.  All of the coaches are signing up 
to be at all lifting sessions.  These sessions will be Mon-Fri all summer long. 

A couple of things on the radar for this summer as far as facilities go.  The high school bleachers will be 
taken out and the new bleachers will be installed.  This process has already begun.  This will add a lot 
of value to our gym and will be one of the best gyms in our conference especially with the new 
additions we have to our scoreboards. 

Football, Boys Basketball, and Wrestling had their youth camp in May.  It was a huge success.  There 
were 36 participants. 

 


